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THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to object to the proposed license changes applied for by the University of Chicago Business School
at 1 Bartholomew Close.

Bartholomew Close is a quiet residential area of the City and the suggestions they should be allowed to serve
alcohol on and off the premises until 3am 7 days a week are utterly inappropriate given the local character of
the area. As is the proposal to allow live music until late.

If these proposals are allowed to proceed there is likely to be a significant amount of noise and anti-social
behaviour nuisance generated for local residents.
I would urge you to reject the licensing application unless there are efforts to amend it to be more in line with
the residential nature of the area and also to reflect the opening hours and licensing agreements of the two other
public venues in the square.

Kind regards
Dr H Winstanley
Flat , 43 Bartholomew Close




